
From the Director...

Visit our website

STAY CONNECTED

Happy Holidays to all and a prosperous New Year to you and your families!! 

I want to thank our two Volunteers of the Year who have dedicated their time to our HOG family.

First, we are a riding group, ride and have fun.  This first gentleman stepped up to the plate all season 
long and filled in for rides that would have been cancelled and had so many planned rides for our 
enjoyment.  Thank you Frank Welch, Jr. for giving us a great riding season!!!

Second, this gentleman has been my right hand assistant for the past six years.  He would go above and
beyond in helping me make our Chapter the best it could be.  Always there to help anyone and always 
available to help me.  Could never have done six years with out him. Thank you Jerry Yergin for all your
help.

Welcome to all our new officers.  We are in for some great changes and excitement.  Remember they 
need all of our help, so keep volunteering and have FUN.

Wishing you all a wonderful season of good health and happiness.

Kathi Yergin



Out going Director 

Membership Update

Welcome to new member Jayme White!

Happy Birthday to all of the members below who 
are celebrating their birthdays in December!

Phil Dufour
Steve Haigler
Tony Bruno
Lhu Jones

2017 H.O.G Iron Adventure
of New England

H.O.G. Iron Adventure of New England is July 28-
30, 2017 - Mark your calendar!!

Book rooms at Loon Mountain (800) 229-7829 
now before they are gone. $537 for three nights. 
Two room choices— the Club room has a king 
bed with basic amenities, or the Studio room with 
2 murphy beds and a small kitchenette. So don’t
wait—GET YOUR ROOMS RESERVED before
they’re gone!! Be sure to mention the Iron 
Adventure H.O.G. rally to get the rally rate

Next planning meeting is Jan 14th and more 
information will be coming.

Ladies of Harley

Ladies of Harley Dinner at Chick-A-Dee 
Wednesday Dec 21st at 6:00 pm. RSVP to Lorrie
or Cindy if you are planning to attend. No gifts
required.

Activities

The Holiday party is scheduled for January 7th, 
2017 at the Sky Hy Convention Center in 
Topsham 

The price is $20.00 for Members, $40.00 for Non
Members. Please contact Sandra or Anita for

Remember last year? A good time was had by all!



tickets.

Be sure to check out these upcoming events at L/A Harley:

Chapter Updates

Next meeting is Saturday, January 7th, at 9:00 am.

The December Monthly Chapter Meeting minutes are available on the site. Please be sure to review 
them before our January meeting.

Congratulations to the following members for their recent bike deals:

 Walter Tarbox – 2014 Tri Glide Sapphire Blue
 Larry Pelican – 2012 Ultra Candy Apple Red

Chapter membership annual renewals for 2017 are due now!

The new officers for 2017 were introduced and will take over in January 2017:

 Director: Sharlena Biron
 Assistant Director: Janis Tanguay
 Treasurer: Frank Welch, Jr.



 Secretary: Karen Tanguay

A BIG thank you to all of the 2016 officers for their dedicated service to this chapter!
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